
The highlight of the final week of Holiday Club was a trip to Heathrow Airport. 

 

 
 

Many of our children have been on holiday recently. To extend their learning 
even further, we took the children to Heathrow Airport, where they enjoyed 
watching planes take off and land. 

 

Seeing the planes coming out from under the clouds was a particularly fun 
experience for the children! 

 

To see more pictures from week 4, and the Holiday Club, please click here. 

https://www.christchurchkindergarten.co.uk/gallery/holiday-club-summer-2016/

